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30th April 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 10 – Revision Trip Macbeth, Odeon Cinema, Norwich   
10th June 2025 
 
I am writing to let you know of an exciting opportunity for students in Year 11 to watch a version of Macbeth at the 
Odeon Cinema, in Norwich on Tuesday 10th June 2025. The screening is a stage production of Macbeth starring David 
Tennant and Cush Jumbo that took place in London recently and was filmed live in front of an audience. Students will 
be examined on Macbeth at the end of the year as part of the mock exams and therefore this is a great opportunity to 
aid their understanding of the play just before their mocks.  
 
In order to ensure as many students are able to see this production as possible, tickets have been reserved to cover the 
whole of the year group and all ticket and transport costs are being covered by the academy.  
 
The screening takes place during the school day. We will be travelling to the venue by coach, leaving the academy at 
9.15am and we anticipate arrival back at the academy around 1.30pm at the latest and therefore should be back for 
lunchtime. Students must wear full school uniform on this visit. 
 
To confirm your child’s place on the trip, please complete the consent form by Friday 23rd May 2025.  Please follow the 
QR code below to access the consent form. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
C. Connell 

 
 
 
C. Connell 
Director of English 
 
 
 
 

 


